
 

RETIREMENT 

OPEN HOUSE 
for 

ACGC’s 
Superintendent 

Sherri Broderius 

 

ACGC Public School’s  

Superintendent Sherri Broderius  

is retiring from her role at ACGC Schools.  

All are invited to an open house in her honor,  

celebrating her 34 years of service to the community.  

 

   WHEN:  Friday, May 19, 2017 

   TIME:  3:30pm—5:30pm 

   WHERE: ACGC Jr/Sr High School 

      27250 MN Hwy 4 

      Grove City, MN 

 

 

 


